
 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

             

         21st March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Letters home this week 

Class 1 Trip to Mead Farm 

Infant Milk – Summer Term 2019 – Classes 1 & 2 

Easter Story Trail Trip – Classes 2 & 3 

 

Lovely to see parents at the Assembly this week. We were sorry not to see more 

parents at the Year 6 SATs meeting as this was an excellent opportunity to hear 

about the tests for all Year 6 children in the summer. Mrs Patel is considering running 

another meeting next week at 8.00am on Friday 29th March.  Please talk to her if 

you missed out today and are able to come next week. This will be followed by a 

meeting for Year 5 & 6 parents about the Isle of Wight trip at 8.30am. 

 

Infant Milk – Summer Term 

A reminder to parents in Classes 1 & 2 that if you would like your child to have milk 

next term you need to complete and return the slip and payment to the Office by 

Thursday 28th March. As the milk is supplied by Herts County Council, it cannot be 

ordered at short notice. Payments received after this date can’t be banked and 

processed. The letter with more information and the slip is reattached.  

 

School Dinner prices 

 We have been informed by Herts Catering that they are putting up the amount they 

charge for school meals from April. In line with other local schools, from April 23rd, 

we will be charging £2.60 per Junior meal. 

 

Class 1 – Guinea Pig Hutch 

If anyone has a guinea pig hutch that they no longer need and would be willing to 

donate to the school, please let the Office or Mrs Patterson/Mrs Miles know. The 

school one has seen better days. It needs to be large enough to house two guinea 

pigs. Thank you. 

 

Parking 

I have been outside the school monitoring parking for the last two mornings and have 

been really impressed with the courtesy and care people have been taking towards 

other drivers and the children. Thank you. 

 



Class 2 – Indian Feast 

It was lovely to see so many of you at Class 2’s Indian Feast yesterday. The children 

had a great time preparing the food and we hope you enjoyed it. Miss Allen was sorry 

to miss the feast as she was attending moderation training. Through your kind 

donations we raised over £115 for Action Aid which will go towards the child we 

sponsor in India. 

 

Comic Relief 

Through the sale of red noses, the talent show and children donating to wear red, the 

school raised £197 for Comic Relief last week. Thank you for supporting this great 

cause. 

 

Easter Story Trail – Classes 2 & 3 

Just a reminder that Classes 2&3 will be visiting the Easter Story trail at 

Northchurch Baptist Church on Thursday 4th April. Please can those parents that 

haven’t done so yet bring their permission slips and voluntary £1 contributions into 

the Office as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 

Isle of Wight Payments 

A reminder that the final payment of £55.00 is due today (March 21st). 

 

Class 4 Blog 

Please click here to view the amazing achievements of pupils in class last week and 

find out who this week’s stars are: http://littlegaddesden.edublogs.org/ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 
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